
 
Monday Memo​ 
June 16, 2025 
 
Hello Everyone,   
 

This is the last Monday Memo from me.   
My term ends at the Annual Meeting this coming Thursday, 6/19.  I hope to see many of you there.   

 

Yearbook information needed 
All yearbooks should have the National President, the New England Region Director, our GCFM 
President and if possible, your District Director information listed.  Here is a handy link with all of the 
current information to date:  https://www.gcfm.org/negc-ngc 
The GCFM Executive Board and the District Directors will be announced after the Annual Meeting on 
6/19.  The incoming president will share that information with you in her first communication with the club 
presidents. 
 

Link to the New England Garden Club Photography Newsletter  Click 
here 

 
Thank you again for all of the wonderful conversations we have had.  Thank you for your contributions to 
the public over the past 2 years.  Thank you for the enormous generosity to deserving students by 
donating so much in scholarships and grants. Thank you for being outstanding members of our 
organization.  I am so proud of all of you. 
 
It’s been a privilege to serve as state president and it was an experience I will cherish filled with many 
memories to carry me through the rest of my life. 

 

See you on the19th! 
 
To sit in your garden, surrounded by the life you’ve grown, is to know true 

contentment.  Thankyourgarden.com 

 
Enjoy the summer!  I will miss you all. 

https://www.gcfm.org/negc-ngc
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Happy-Spring--We-invite-you-to-participate-in-our-2025-NEGC-Photography-Show---We-Grow-Gardens---Gardeners-.html?soid=1116099262909&aid=Ck2E9MNeLww
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Happy-Spring--We-invite-you-to-participate-in-our-2025-NEGC-Photography-Show---We-Grow-Gardens---Gardeners-.html?soid=1116099262909&aid=Ck2E9MNeLww


 
Marjorie Dienhart, President   
The Garden Club Federation of Massachusetts, Inc. 
marjorie.dienhart@gmail.com 
774-454-1041 

 
 


